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2 NEW INDEPENDENT CONVENOR ADULT SUPPORT AND PROTECTION COMMITTEE 
(AN36-2018) 

 
The Committee is asked to note that, following the completion of Colin McCashey's term of office as 
Independent Convenor of Dundee Adult Protection Committee in March, a recruitment and selection 
process was undertaken to identify a successor.  The purpose of this note is to advise that 
Elaine Torrance has been recommended to take up the position for a period of 18 months 
commencing April 2018.  Members of the Committee are advised that the recruitment and selection 
panel was made up from representatives across the partnership including a group of supported 
people. 
 
 


